
Staff provided the following update regarding Youth suggestions:  

“The VIBE program covered the game based programs and pizza nights (along with lots of 
other foods). Geocaching was a bit outside of our realm of expertise. We reviewed the idea 
of doing dances, did some research, and chose to not move forward after consulting with 
staff and students involved with past and current prom planning – there were obstacles and 
risks associated with hosting a dance that we weren’t able to reasonably mitigate.” 


